
From: Dr. Matthew Conway
To: Jim Burns
Cc: Debra Bova
Subject: Fw: Requesting leave from school for the remainder of the 2020-2021 school year
Date: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:19:10 AM

Jim,

Please see below.  Please add to next board agenda.

Thanks,

Matt

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

Derby Public Schools
35 Fifth Street

Derby, CT 06418
Office: 203-736-5027

Fax: 203-736-5031

 

From: Nicole Stockmal
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 1:12 PM
To: Dr. Matthew Conway; Jim Gildea
Cc: Aimee Misset; Colleen Ezzo; Samantha Mahan; nicolestockmal31@aol.com
Subject: Requesting leave from school for the remainder of the 2020-2021 school year
 
Dear, Dr. Conway 

I Nicole Stockmal, BLC Paraprofessional at Irving school am requesting leave from school for
the remainder of the 2020-2021 school year. I have currently been on leave under the Covid-
19 act due to my boys being on a hybrid plan at their school. This past week many
positive cases showed up at  their school resulting in full distance learning for at least two
weeks or more. My current leave will end soon and unfortunately with no end to this
Pandemic anytime soon this terrible decision finally has to be made. If my sons go back full-
time or Derby Public Schools goes distance  I hope that I can return back to work. I hope you
and your family our well and if you have any questions please let me know.
Thank you
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Nicole Stockmal       


